
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of March 25

Operations
• VBCRC continues to sweep 
intersections this week.

• The crew on 30th Avenue between 
75th and 76th Streets in Covert 
Townships has moved from ditching 
to installing crosspipes and driveway 
tubes. 

• Boom mowers are still out on local 
and primary roads county-wide. 

• Pothole patching crews are 
working on the primary road system 
county-wide. 

• De-berming season is upon us! 
De-berming is utilized to assist in 
drainage by removing the small 
berm of soil and vegetation along 
the road ways that prevent water 
from flowing off the road. It is also 
used to clear road edges for better 
adhesion of various surface 
treatments. Locations will be posted 
daily on our social media channels. 

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering

Miscellaneous

• Progress on CR 689 between 8th 
Avenue and CR 388 in South Haven 
Township will continue as contractor 
availability allows. 

• VBCRC crews are removing trees 
on CR 388 between CR 653 S and 
the Kalamazoo County Line in Pine 
Grove Township in preparation of a 
larger project to occur this 
construction season. More 
information can be found at 
vbcrc.org/bidtabulations.

• As a reminder, all sealcoat and 
de-berming locations are due by 
March 31st. For any questions or 
assistence, please contact Alyssa 
McAndrew via email at 
alyssamcandrew@vbcrc.org.

• The VBCRC issued a News Release 
regarding its mowing policy and 
imploring farmers to help protect 
roads by not sowing within the 
Right-of-Way. This News Release can 
viewed on our website at 
VBCRC.org/NewsReleases


